
From: Sister, Dalia
To: Sister, Dalia
Subject: FW: Meeting with Fort Bend County - Tomorrow 2PM at Fort Bend County offices
Date: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 4:48:45 PM

 

From: Philippe Gervaise [mailto:philippe.gervaise@trapezegroup.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 5:09 AM
To: Clanton, Susan
Cc: Marsha Moore
Subject: RE: Meeting with Fort Bend County - Tomorrow 2PM at Fort Bend County offices
 
Susan,
 
I also received confirmation that the Factory Acceptance Test with our VIA customer will be held in
 Cedar Rapids starting on Tuesday December 13. As previously discussed, you are welcome to attend
 so you can review the Trapeze system and its functionalities. I would count on a 2-day session.
 
Let me know. Philippe.
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